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What’s new!

The Board hasbeen busy in this New Year

After early January rains, we are waiting to hear from the Bureau on
their water year projections with early expectations ofhigher
allocations than this last year, but still with restrictions.

The Board had a special meeting early in February to approve the new
MOU for the District Employees. This is a significant step to bring the
District employment practices current. Also, the MOU and all other
employment documents are on the District website.

Water Restrictions and Penalties:

The CCCSD Board of Directors at the regular meeting in February
reviewed the penalties and made no change to the current policy
ofpenalties. In the coming months, the District will consider
updating drought and water ordinances for the 2023 water year.

A message from your General Manager:

We are pleased to have more new employees at the District —we
have a new Distribution Operator who joined the Team in
February. Iam also pleased that the Board approved proceeding
with some District IT (Computer)upgrades needed to start
replacing older technology. The Board also approved
proceeding with a State Grant to provide electrical repairs to the
District’s well and booster systems. Reminder: Try this web link for
those needing help with water bills- https://www.csd.ca.gov/waterbill.
When you go to this site, put in your zip code and select the “water bill

assistant provider”in our area. ~ Paul Kelley

Clear Creek Community Services District is committed to our mission to provide Clean and

Safe water to you our Customers and Community


https://www.csd.ca.gov/waterbill

Clear Creek Monthly Newsletter (cont.)

Drought Restirictions & Penalties Meter Reading
Dates

Please be aware that penalties are in place for water
overusage. The State and Bureau still consider us in
a drought. You are allotted 75 % ofyour 2019 monthly
usage OR 40 units / HCF whichever is greater.

You can contact the office to
getyour meter reading but
please give the staffa few
days after the meterreading
dates to getallreads
downloaded and input into
the software. You can also

The Board reviewed this at the February meeting, and
keptthe penalties in place for this month. Ifyou go over
your allotment, you will still be notified.

*1 unit / HCF = 748 gallons* read your meter yourselfin
order to keep track of your
Reminder ofthe Penalties schedule: usage. Ifyou don’t know

how, contact the office and
the staffwill gladly explain
or go onto the website, click
on the Customer Service
5.1-10 HCF $100 tab, select “Meter Reading”
and “tips on meter reading”.
Here are some future

<5 HCF $50

10.1 -20 HCF $400 meterreading dates:
k2023
20.1 -50 HCF $600
e March 14-17
o April17-20
50.1-100 HCF $800
e May15-19
>100 HCF $1,500

Attention Community: Happy Valley Community Pride

2023 - Roadside Cleanup Schedule: (all on Saturdays —8am)
Happy Valley Community Center

e Mayo6™
e October 7™
e For More Information: Dave Bartle 530-351-4618

Clear Creek Community Services District is committed to our mission to provide Clean and
Safe water to you our Customers and Community
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